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Dear Eye Care Practitioner,  
 
Now that CooperVision’s purchase of Sauflon Pharmaceuticals, Limited is officially complete, the 
work of combining both companies is swiftly underway.  This is a union that both executive teams 
are excited about and fully support.  And the move further solidifies CooperVision’s commitment 
to customer-centered innovation, very much in keeping with our history of providing real 
advantages for our customers and your wearers. 
 
One team, one commitment to you. 
Over the course of our integration efforts, we’ve found many synergies and shared values 
between Sauflon and CooperVision. Like us, they offer a strong lens portfolio, they’re passionate 
about technology and they put customers first.   And now as one team, we are committed to 
ensuring you receive all the information you need, the products your patients require and the 
industry leading support to drive your business forward.   
 
Everyone, everyday. 
Meeting the needs of your patients and accelerating the growth of your business has never been 
easier.  CooperVision is proud to make the most comprehensive daily disposable lens portfolio 
available to you.  Now, you can offer a daily disposable lens for every wearer and every budget, 
using innovative silicone hydrogel technology.  As always, we will help you take advantage of 
new opportunities with innovation, service and support everyday. 
 
We look forward to talking with you about our entire family of daily disposable lenses and how we 
can help you accelerate the patient shift to this business-building modality. 
 
What’s next? 
We are working quickly and effectively to combine both companies’ entrepreneurial and 
passionate teams to build an even stronger partnership for you.  And for the near term, it’s 
business as usual for both companies. Please continue to contact your CooperVision 
representative for all CooperVision business and your Sauflon representative for all Sauflon 
business. We are committed to keeping you informed as we move forward and so updates will be 
shared via email, phone and on our professional website here. Our goal is to make the transition 
as seamless as possible for you.  
 
Thank you again for your continued confidence in CooperVision. We look forward to growing our 
partnership through ongoing customer-centered innovation and industry leading business building 
services. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Ron Domingo 
Director of Corporate Accounts, CooperVision, Inc. 

http://coopervision.com/practitioner/sauflon-pharmaceuticals-ltd

